
Post-Quarantine Reminders for
Commuter Students

Initial quarantine ends on Monday, February 8. 

Classes begin their assigned mode of delivery (in-person, blended/hybrid,
remote), and Milner Dining Hall reopens its indoor seating.

Please continue to protect the safety and health of our campus community!
Put others first and:

Do not come to campus until you submit an initial negative test
result.
Continue to wear a face covering/mask everywhere on campus – that
means outdoors and indoors, including the dining hall, the athletics
complex, the classroom and Market Café for weekly COVID-19 testing.
Visit with your friends outside of their residence halls (guests are not
allowed inside).
Report to required weekly testing.

Dining

Indoor seating at Milner Dining Hall is limited to 48. When visiting the dining
hall:

If you are seated in the dining hall, please move on from the table after
you finish dining to allow other students to be seated.

Use the Boost app to pre-order your meal with a pick-up time (Boost offers a
limited menu and does not include daily specials).

Check the Menu of the Day with the Dine on Campus app. 

https://mitchell.edu/adjusting-our-sails
https://boostapp.io


All students should avoid traveling anywhere – whether in state or out of
state – to spend time with any persons who are currently sick, quarantining or
awaiting test results. All students should continue to follow the Mariner Promise.

Have a successful and memorable spring semester!

Questions? Email communications@mitchell.edu
Visit the Adjusting Our Sails webpage often for updates.

mitchell.edu/adjusting-our-sails
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